
URA REGULAR BOARD
MEETING-NOTICE OF

CANCELLATION
NOTICE  is  hereby  given,
pursuant to the provisions of
the  Pennsylvania  Sunshine
Act, 65 Pa.C.S § 709, that a
Hybrid Regular meeting of the
Urban  Redevelopment
Authority of Pittsburgh which
was to have convened at 2:00
P.M.  on  July  11,  2024,  has
been  CANCELLED.  The  next
Hybrid Regular Board Meeting
will  be held at  2:00 P.M on
August 8, 2024.

Theresa Schacht
Board Secretary


